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Dear Parents 
 
Re: Birth Certificate 
 
It is now a policy of the school that we see full version of the birth certificates of new children to the 
school. Would you kindly bring your child’s certificate to School Office to enable us to complete our 
records. 
  
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Helen Brambani 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


